It's the most wonderful time of the year, Mariah is
defrosting, and The PTA needs your support to help make
the Autumn and Winter events as memorable as we can
for the children and to help raise funds for the school!

Here are the ways you can get involved this season.

PrestburyPTA@outlook.com

www.pta-events.co.uk/prestburyschool



